Good Morning Ms. Gifford,

West Coast Asphalt Maintenance is in receipt of your most recent response to our bid protest as
related to the above referenced project. Your prompt and direct consideration in this matter is
appreciated. It is the intent of WCAM to withdraw our bid protest and honor the decision of El
Dorado County in awarding the project to the third low bidder.

Sincerely,

Peter Griffin
Estimator/ Project Manager
pariffin@westcoastpaving.net

(775) 560-5840 Cell

(775) 852-3101 Reno Office
(530) 529-2595 Red Bluff Office
(775) 852-3131 Fax
www.westcoastpaving.net

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL: The information transmitted is intended only for the person
or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon
this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you
received this message in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all
computers.
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